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The Adirondack Research Consortium is delighted to present the 2024 Richard D. Morse Memorial 

Award. This annual $500 award is given to a student from a college/university in the region who 

shares Rick's enthusiasm for environmental policy, music, and outdoor activities. The money is used 

to finance research or educational activities. 
 

To be considered for eligibility, students must be in good standing, enrolled in a program related 

to environmental science, and have interests in music and outdoor activities. Faculty 

representatives may submit nominations for students with a short statement detailing their 

qualifications by May 1st, 2024. 

 

The Award will be made directly to the student and presented at the Awards Luncheon during the 

28th Annual Conference on the Adirondacks on May 17th, 2024, at the High Peaks Resort in Lake 

Placid.  This is a one-time award, with applications for future awards welcome.  We expect to 

continue this annual award until the funds have been fully utilized.   
 

Electronic applications are preferred.  Nominations should be sent to: 
 

Adirondack Research Consortium 

Dan Fitts, Executive Director 

adkresearchconsortium@gmail.com 


